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February 7, 2025 
 
 
Re: Ashland School District  

Direct Digital Controls Project 
 Ashland High School 

Notification to Interested Parties of Intent to Award Design-Build Contract 
 
 
Dear Interested Party, 
 
Ashland School District intends to award a Design-Build Contract to Environmental Controls Corp. 
for the Direct Digital Controls Project at Ashland High School, pending Board approval on 
February 13, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Josh Whitaker, Project Manager, at (541) 
601-3638 or email josh.whitaker@hmkco.org.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Josh Whitaker 
Josh Whitaker 
Project Manager 
HMK Company 
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